
From: Hank Page <HankPage@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Hank D Amundson'HDAmundson@lowcountrycog.org

coas1@lowcountry.comcoas1@lowcountry.com 
CC: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/1/2014 12:13:03 PM 
Subject: RE: State Leased Vehicles

Tony Kester will be able to provide you with more information on the state fleet vehicle leasing process (in
terms of vans for senior transportation).

I have copied him on this e-mail so that you both will have his contact information. He can also be reached by 
phone at 803-734-9900.

Hank Page
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
State of South Carolina
803-734-2080

From: Hank D Amundson [mailto:HDAmundson@lowcountrycog.org]
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 12:08 PM
To: Hank Page
Cc: coas1@lowcountry.com
Subject: State Leased Vehicles

Hank,
While you and the Lt. Governor were visiting Colleton County's site, state fleet vehicles were discussed.
The provider in Colleton County is interested in participating but does not want to proceed until she has more details 
as to what the fees are.
Whom would we contact to find out more?
Thanks,

Hank Amundson -  Interim AAA/ADRC Director
HDAmundson@lowcountrycog.org
843-726-5536
843-726-5165-fax
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